
From:
To: London Resort
Subject: Fwd: LORN-AFP271
Date: 02 July 2021 13:41:37

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Linda Lovell 
Date: 2 July 2021 at 13:38:04 BST
To: londonresort@planninginspectorate
Subject: LORN-AFP271

﻿Hi 

I am writing to you in connection to the above planning for the London
Resort, I am one of the owners of the commercial units based on the north
fleet industrial estate and proposing it amongst other owners. I feel that the
infrastructure is under extreme pressure for all the private housing around that
area together with blue water and option c ready to take off we in the area are
not going to be able to move I have photo evidence of the traffic volume on a
normal day at a normal time not rush hour and it was at a standard day photo
taken on 29th July 2021 roughly 12.45pm
As you can see it would be quicker walking. I have tried to call you but no one
is ever there to speak to and when trying the link the website is always down.

Why this resort wasn’t considered to be built on the marshes on the grain with
easy access to Essex I do not know. That is dead land and Doesn’t impact on
wild life or local residents and most importantly people lively hoods and
businesses in my opinion this is the wrong plot as we are suffocating in this
area my family and I feel we are being pushed out of this area to move away
but why should we feel like this where the land is vast in the area mentioned.

I will look forward to your response 

Regards Linda Lovell 
Sent from my iPhone



 

    



 




